
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Meets the Representatives of Preeminent Marjas in Basra
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   Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, had separately met,

during his participation in the Arba’een procession, the representatives of preeminent Marjas

in Basra, as he met Sayyid Abdul Hakim Al-Musawi and Sayyid Battat.
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His Eminence discussed with the representatives of Marjas Basra’s situations and the victories

of the popular crowd and the security forces over ISIS. He also discussed the political

situation in the region.


